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Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
I am writing to inform you that I am withdrawing my application for the physical therapist 
position with Ajax Therapy Associates.  I have been exploring several employment 
possibilities as my graduation date approaches.  This week I was offered a position, and, 
after careful consideration, I decided to accept it.   
 
Thank you for considering me for your position.  I wish you and your staff well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rammy W. Chester 
 


